
Dear Parents and Carers,

Many thanks for your support for the Own Clothes Day. 

The sheep raffle for an Easter Egg begins next week!

Many thanks to Y4 for their lovely assembly that began our prayers in preparation for Holy 
Week.

Y3 will continue to lead us in prayer on Tuesday 26th at 9am with their Assembly and then 
Y6 will lead us in the Stations of the Cross on Thursday 28th March.                                                    
Both of the Assemblies are at 9am.

Saint Elizabeth’s children will continue the Cluster Prayer Relay by visiting us and leading us 
in prayer on Tuesday. We look forward to welcoming them to our school.

Father Robert will visit school next week and meet the children. We look forward to his visit.

Holy Communion is on Saturday 27th April at 10am. We will continue our preparations 
after the holidays.

NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS NEXT WEEK. They will resume after the holidays and you will be 
able to sign up on Arbor next week. 

Nursery – if you have any children at home who are coming up to 3 years of age please 
make sure that you let Miss Hampson know in the office and we can get their name down 
for Nursery Admissions. 

We break up on Thursday 28th March at 3.15pm and return on Monday 8th April.

With prayers,

Sarah Yates


